
From: rwbutler [rwbutler100@msn.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2005 5:39 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I would ask that you protect the Community Reinvestment Act. It is the one 
thing that has helped with affordable housing in our area. 
 
Randy Butler  
2420 Jenks Ave 
Panama City Fl 32405 
 
Sincerely, Randy Butler  
Please visit my website 
 
http://fl.living.net/Realtor/1126722 
 
www.riversidepcfl.com 


